
Improvements are planned for the A1056 
Killingworth Way in support of a new housing 
development. 

The work will be delivered by Capita and fulfils  
an agreement between Avant Homes and  
North Tyneside Council.

Avant Homes 
A1056 Killingworth Way  
Highway Improvement Scheme



Introduction

A condition of the consent was that Avant Homes enters into  
an agreement with North Tyneside Council, under section 278  
of the Highways Act, to deliver highways improvements.

These works include widening the A1056 Killingworth Way 
westbound, creating an access road for the development and 
constructing new pedestrian crossings.

Works are due to start in summer 2019 with completion  
expected in early 2020.

The works: 
•	 Widening the A1056 Killingworth Way westbound to two 

lanes on the approach to A189/A1056 Weetslade roundabout.

•	 An access road serving the development from the A1056 
Killingworth Way via a signalised T-junction. 

•	 When Weetslade roundabout is signalised (planned for 2020  
as part of Bellway’s Moorfields development), the junction’s  
signals will be activated and linked to the roundabout’s,  
and the left and right junction exits will be available. 

•	 A pedestrian crossing on the A1056 Killingworth Way  
and the access road.

•	 Bus stops on the A1056 Killingworth Way.

In 2017, Avant Homes was granted planning 
permission for a housing development on 
land north of Killingworth Way.



A1056 Killingworth Way 

1.	 The new access road will include a signalised T-junction.

2.	 The site access also incorporates widening of the A1056 
Killingworth Way to provide a two-lane westbound approach to 
the A189/A1056 Weetslade roundabout.

3.	 Two bus stops will be installed near the site access junction, 
improving the development’s connectivity.  

4.	 The bus stops will be served by new pedestrian crossings, which 
will be installed as part of the access road works.

Weetslade 
roundabout

Housing Development



E-bulletins 

Our digital e-bulletins will provide you with regular updates of our 
construction team’s progress. To subscribe to the e-bulletin service, email: 
roads@northtyneside.gov.uk with ‘North West Highways subscribe’ in the 
subject field. 

North Tyneside Council website

Information will also be available on the council’s website: 
www.northtyneside.gov.uk in the ‘Road and pavement improvements’ 
section, under ‘Major projects’.

Phone/Email

If you have any queries about the scheme, please contact
	 roads@northtyneside.gov.uk
	 (0191) 643 6500

We are committed to keeping you informed during the 
project. Here are some of the ways you can keep up to 
date with what’s going on:


